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       TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY PUBLIC MEETING
  
             Bevill Conference Center
               

550 Sparkman Drive

               Huntsville, Alabama

        ORAL STATEMENT OF RALPH TIMBERLAKE

                     Tuesday
                 October 3, 2006
                 3:30 - 7:30 p.m.

(On Tuesday, October, 2006, at 6:00 p.m at the Bevill Center, 
500 Sparkman Drive, Huntsville, Alabama, came before the undersigned 
authority, RALPH TIMBERLAKE, who made the following statement:)

MR. RALPH TIMBERLAKE:  I'm Ralph Timberlake.  I would just like to make a few 

comments as a rate payer and homeowner in Huntsville.  I'm not very pleased 

with the program, though I do thank my Congress people for this much needed 

legislation dealing with conservation of energy.  However, it seems to 

me that the consumer does not appear to be the real winner in this thing here.  

I think it needs to be revamped, rethought out.  And before going forward, 

I would like to say, I thank the TVA for, once, coming to Alabama.  It is very 

nice to know that democracy still lives and is alive and well, because it's good 

when the government comes out and takes input from its citizens.  A few heads 

are better than one head in giving good, sound advice.  

Thank you very much.  My address is 2117 Atkins Drive, Huntsville, Alabama, and 

it's RalphTimberlake@hotmail.com. 

           (End of statement.)
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